
 

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 

jjs@rathlaw.com 

(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

November 1, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
Eric Wind, Esq.  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:    Appendix II-A, Request for Advance Public Comment  

on Subject Matter of Possible Rulemaking to N.H. Code 

Admin. Rules Puc Ch. 200. 

 Docket DRM 22-055  

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

On behalf of Pennichuck Corporation, including their regulated companies, Pennichuck 

Water Works, Inc., Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., and Pittsfield Aqueduct Company 

(collectively “Pennichuck), please see the attached Statement and Public Comments.  The 

attached Statement and Public Comments are submitted in Docket No. DRM 22-055 and for 

Rulemaking to Puc Ch. 200 in accordance with the Appendix II-A, dated September 28, 

2022. 

 

This filing does not contain any confidential information. This filing is made electronically in 

accordance with the Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 2020.  Please let me know if you have 

any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

 

Cc:  Service List (via electronic mail) 

 Larry D. Goodhue, CEO & CFO, Pennichuck Corp. (via electronic mail) 
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